
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Rectory  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

***Due to the Chrism Mass, the next meeting 

will be Tuesday, March 19, 2024***  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

Joe O’Connor—Mar 7 ~ Angelo Regina—Apr 4 

 Happy birthday to these Knights born in 

March!  Mike Burdick, Denzil McNiece, Flint 
Stearsn, Dave Colton, Les Penning, Ted 
Hausotter, Matt Reidy, Mike Baker, Chris 
Pitkin, Sam Raabe, Fidel Soliz 

Coffee Hour January 28, 2024  
 

 

Mar 3—Laurie & Mike Carnahan 
Mar 10—Jennifer Godwin & Ronelle Mello 

 
 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact Laura 
Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

Lent begins on Ash Wednesday 
February 14 and this is the second 
year of the Eucharist Revival.  
Instead of focusing on what to give 
us look to what we can do to make 
us stronger in our faith.  Let’s focus 

on the Eucharist.  I invite you to join in doing “33 Days to 
Eucharistic Glory”.  [Life is a pilgrimage. It is a sacred 
journey toward our eternal home with God. Learn what 
it means to be a pilgrim in a world that constantly trying 
to reduce us to a tourist and consumer.] (a quote from 
33 Days) If you are interested in taking this journey, 
please contact the office for further information. 

Religious Education 

It is that time of year when graduating Seniors are 
looking towards the future and what it 
holds. Each year the Baker City Council 
of the Knights of Columbus offer a 
scholarship to assist Roman Catholic 
students in furthering their education.  
Applications for the Knight’s scholarship can be picked 
up at this parish office. The cut off date is May 15, 2024  

UP COMING EVENTS 
 
 

Stations of the Cross, Fridays during Lent at 5:30 
 

Finance Council Meeting—Monday, March 4, 2024—5:30 PM 
Parish Council Meeting—Tuesday, March 5, 2024—5:30 PM 

In the rectory 
 

The Mission of Men (English) 
March 16, 2024 9:00am to 4:00pm 

St. Thomas Catholic Church, Redmond, OR 
 

Chrism Mass, Thursday, March 21, 2024 @ 11:00 AM 

“40 CANS FOR LENT” 
 
“The Season of Lent is here”!!   It’s that 
liturgical time in our faith to reflect on 
doing something different in our life to 

better our relations with the Lord.  One opportunity sponsored by 
the Knights of Columbus draws our attention to help others, 
especially families that are struggling to have sufficient food.  Boxes 
are available at the back of Church to leave non-perishable food 
items.  This activity also has an added incentive from the Knights of 
Columbus Supreme Office with a contribution of $100 to our Parish 
Food Bank food for every 500 lbs. collected!  Let’s all help make this 
Lenten Food Activity a success.  Let’s reach the ‘upper limit’ of this 
special incentive promotion which is $500 that could be sent to 
our Parish Food Bank! 

 5:15 PM — 6:00 PM 


